
 

 

 Date: July 13, 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of Class 5 Students, 

 

 

In order to enhance our Students’ speaking ability in correct 

English, we have decided to teach an intensive Conversational 

English Course to our Class 5 Students (to start with) from 

July 18, 2024. 

 

Arrival : 7.30am  

Departure : As usual  

 

 

 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website : www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 
St. Xavier’s School 

Burdwan, P.O. Sripalli, 

Burdwan, WB 713103  

mailto:sxsbwn@gmail.com
http://www.sxs-bwn.org/

